
 

To                    Dated:27-05-2021 
Smt.Mamata Banerjee, 
Hon.ble Chief Minister, 
Government of West Bengal, 
KOLKATA. 
 
Respected Madam, 
 

Sub: Stranded Transport Workers- Requested to release them. 
This is to submit that We came to know some migrant workers belongs to West 
Bengal working in the state of Kerala have travelled to their home state by 
engaging some buses. All of them have left Kerala due to lockdown with the 
permission of the Kerala State Government Authorities. The vehicles came from 
Kerala to West Bengal have not transported the workers illegally. But the staff of 
the vehicles who have transported them to West Bengal are not allowed to go 
back to Kerala State. These Transport Workers are suffering a lot for food, shelter 
etc. At the same time the family members of those Transport Workers in Kerala 
are very much worried. 
 
In the light of the above, your good self is requested to intervene in the matter 
and issue necessary instructions to the Police and other Officials of West Bengal to 
allow the Transport Workers who were detained to go to their home state of 
Kerala. 
 
                                                                                                                  Yours Sincerely  

                                                                       
                               (K.K.DIVAKARAN) 
          General Secretary 
 
           

            
                     

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 


